STAFF REPORT

Date: August 10, 2022

To: Mayor and City Council

Thru: Doug Thornley, City Manager

Subject: Staff Report (For Possible Action): Approval of Privileged Business License

- New Alcohol - Dumpling Queen, Piper Stremmel, 424 East Fourth Street,
On-Premises Wine and Beer

From: Lance Ferrato, Business License Manager

Department: City Manager's - Business License

Summary:

This is an application (R156577Q-APP-2022) for a new restaurant offering on-premises wine
and beer located on the south side of East Fourth Street between Record Street and Valley Road
(Ward 3). The site location was approved by the Planning Division and has a zoning designation
of MD-ID. Zoning hours of operation are 6:00 a.m. to 11:00 p.m.

Attachments:
Privileged License Application Approval - Background, Discussion and Legal Implications
Vicinity Map - Dumpling Queen



